Steven Seee

from: Nicole Lord <nlord929@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 8:00 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Bill H-5351 support. attention Clerk Steve Sepe

Hello,

| am writing to show my support regarding Bill H-5351 for the providers at Citrine aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode
Island. | have been going to them for cosmetic injections for almost 2 years {since the opening of the med spa)...they are
simply the best | have been to. They show care and detail in every poke they make. | have been nothing short of elated
with my outcomes and trust them immensely. Their knowledge of injections is incredible and they truly take pride in
their work and making their clients feel their best. | have never had an adverse reaction or felt unsafe. Citrine is a
wonderful facility for women (and men} to go to feel well taken care of, healthy and beautiful! The place is clean and the
staff is knowledgeable and friendly. It would be tragic if they were not longer allowed to perform cosmetic injections.
They are my choice injectors.

Thank you for hearing me out.
Nicole Lord

12 Hidden Valley Lane
Lincoln, RI 02865

Sent from my iPhone



